
The Management Board of "Pro-Medica" in Ełk Sp. z o. o. 
together with the Organizational Committee

we cordially invite you

 to participate the 
INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND WORKSHOPS,

which will be held in the Folwark Łękuk
on 11-12 July 2024

INTERREG LITHUANIA-POLAND WITHIN THE PROJECT LTPL00022
“PROVISION OF HIGH QUALITY MEDICAL SERVICES IN THE POLISH-LITHUANIAN

 BORDER AREA, FOCUSING ON SURGICAL TREATMENT AND PREVENTION 
OF LIFE-THREATENING DISEASES”

During this event, we will discuss the most important topics with which every day
Obstetricians and gynecologists are involved. Considering how important it is to take care 
of a woman,as well as pregnant women and fetuses, we have invited outstanding speakers who 
will present current state of knowledge in the �eld of diagnosis and treatment of cancer
the birth organ. Workshops are also aimed at mutual exchange of knowledge and experience
between the medical facilities of the project partners.


